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Pauline “Polly” Hale, 89, died at 6:46 p.m. Monday, February 23, 2015 at St. Joseph 
Hospital West in Lake St. Louis, MO. Born September 10, 1925 in Alton, she was the 
daughter of Russell H. and Pauline (Kehr) Hale. Surviving is a sister and brother-in-law, 
Patricia Ann and Sam Hastings of Warrenton, MO, and several loving nieces, nephews 
and cousins. She was preceded in death by her parents and a brother, Russell Hale. 
Visitation will be from 10:00 a.m. until time of funeral service at 11:00 a.m. Friday, 
February 27, 2015 at Gent Funeral Home in Alton. Reverend Steve Rice will officiate. 
Burial will be at Valhalla Memorial Park in Godfrey. Memorials may be made to The 
Crisis Nursery, 11710 Administration Dr., Suite 18, St. Louis, MO 63146. Online 
guestbook and information may be found at www.gentfuneralhome.com
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